
 

 

UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITIES (DC21) 

MUNICIPAL NOTICE: COMMENCEMENT OF THE DEVELOPMENT OF IDP 2017/2018 – 

2021/2022 

 

Ugu District Municipality herewith informs all interested and affected parties that it is 

embarking on the development process of developing the 2017/2018 – 2021/2022 IDP 

for Ugu District Municipal Area as prescribed in the Municipal Systems Act No. 32 of 

2000. 

 

The Municipality has prepared a process plan setting out the process the municipality 

will follow to prepare and adopt the IDP Review.  The Municipality’s first IDP 

Representative Forum will be held 22 November 2016 at St. Martins de Porres, 21 Aiken 

Street, Port Shepstone, 4240 at10h00. 

 

The Municipality therefore invites stake holders with Community Development 

background to participate in the IDP Representative Forum by submitting your 

applications to Nomawethu Mkhungo at the Ugu District Municipal Offices at 28 

Connor Street, Port Shepstone, 4240 by 31 October 2016. For more information please 

contact Nomawethu Mkhungo on Tel:  039 688 5866 or Email: 

nomawethu.mkhungo@ugu.gov.za. 

 

 

 

 

MR D.D. NAIDOO 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 
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